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Subject: Re: Sat.
From: Catherine Rupp <catherine.rupp128@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Sep 22,2013 11:08 am
To: Double Platinum DJ Service <info@doubleplatinumdj.com>
Attach: left.letterhead
bottom.letterhead

- Hi Bill - Sorry for the long delay in getting back to you, just got back from a wonderful honeymoon in Europe! Everything went
' great and ran very smoothly, and Dann was easy to work with and listened to our needs/requests. Thank you very much for
| providing such a great service that allowed our personality and style to come across to our guests!

-Catherine (and Kevin)

On Tuesday, September 10, 2013, Double Platinum DJ Service wrote:
Doubie fialinum OJ Service,
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Hi Catherine,

WS 7‘@* C2y Congratulations.
o 1=
iR I just wanted to follow up and see how everything went on Saturday. Dann told me you were a pleasure to

work for.

| Bill-DP
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